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1. The chorus is has had three rehearsals in which Jamulus was used for part of the meeting.  The first two were with the full chorus, the third with only portions of the chorus.  Extrapolating from those experiences, it seems that our server can handle up to about twelve participants without excessive distortion and interruptions. A few members are having problems with drop-outs, and with the initial connections.  The following recommendations were made to the membership:

a. Firstly, probably most important, is that the Jamulus singing paradigm is closer to quartet/octet singing, rather than chorus singing.  By this I mean that, unlike choral singing, we do not have visual direction.  Therefore, like small groups, direction is provided by a primary lead for each song.  Harmony parts that have participated in quartet singing have at least some experience in doing this, however this is something that most leads are not proficient in.  IT IS IMPORTANT THAT ALL SINGERS CAN HEAR THE PRIMARY LEAD SINGER.  If the sound level for that lead singer is not set by each participating singer so that the lead singer can be heard above all other singers, the participating singer will not be able to sync with the reset of the those singing.  Note that there may be times that the lead singer is not a lead.

b. Secondly, because each singer must concentrate on the primary lead, they cannot be concentrating on reading the music.  As in a good quartet, harmony parts do not sing based on the note that they hear from the lead, but the note that they expect the lead to sing next based on the note just sung.  Because of the Jamulus delay, this is extremely important for all parts including the lead, and if the singers can actually sing just slightly before what they hear, the chords will sync.  This is especially important for those uptunes with very fast sequences.

c. Additionally, depending on many many factors, there may be other distracting pops, clicks, drop-outs, etc.  THESE WILL HAPPEN! These distractions should be treated as a positive challenge, much like doors opening and closing, sounds external to a performance hall (like road work, sirens, etc.) and should not affect one’s personal singing.  Again, to do this, the singer MUST know his music.

2. The Jamulus Reservation page under User Menu is now open to the entire membership to reserve time on our Jamulus server.  A How-To page has been created to instruct members on how to use that page to sign up for time on the server.

3. Website information
a. Creation of a New Recruit form to keep track of the progress of a prospective member is still in progress.  This will be a PDF that can be accessed by all those that need to sign-off for their roles in accepting a new member.  When this is completed, a How-To document will be created that will document the steps for each person that will need to sign off on their piece.

b. The Music Team has created an audition procedure that is now published in the Membership area of the User Menu on our website. This is be included in the Rules and Regulations, which will need Board approval.

c. As What to Practice is published, usually at the end of the month, any music listed should be available to the membership. The board members that are not part of the Teaching Quartet should verify this, and report as soon as they can any anomalies found, including missing music, parts that are too loud or not loud enough and parts that do not match the sheet music!!

d. Ben should add past members to the information that we are currently storing on our website.

e. Prospective members have been entered in our website as candidates after they express interest in joining us. Bonnie is on our website membership list.

f. The website has the facility to create document group that can be restricted to particular roles.  This would be visible on the User Menu and the Documents menu only to those particular roles. For example, a document repository for credit card information or bank userids and passwords that was only visible to the Treasurer and the President.  If this would be of use for anyone or any group of people, please let me know and I will set it up for you.

g. The donations tab on our website seems to be working well.  We should remind our members each meeting that it exists, and that even a few bucks per week is helpful to our chapter.

h. Quartets may now archive their music on the website if they wish.  To do so, a role that is the quartet name will be created, and assigned to the quartet members that are part of the chapter.  If the quartet disbands, for any music that is not already owned in some form by the chapter, the copies the copies and tracks may be donated to the chapter, or, upon the request of the quartet, removed from the website.  Any music that has been uploaded to the chapter website may be made available and assigned to chapter quartets for which a role has been created by request of that quartet.

4. Officers’ Duties, Responsibilities and Terms of Office documentation are being added to the website.  This is currently still in progress.  The Terms of Office are now currently on the website.

5. Standing committees and their roles and responsibilities will be added to the website at a future date.

6. We still need public news items for the website!  If you wish to have an item added to our public “News”, please send that to either Jack Press, Beth Karlin (for marketing news), Ben Marder (for membership news) or myself for posting.


